
Citizen Use of Town Owned Property 
 
 

Town Office Annex 
The Town Office Annex is open for meetings put on by civic groups at the discretion of the Select 
Board. Use of the bathroom in the Town Office during meetings in the Annex is allowed only when the 
Town Office is open. 

 
 
Fire Fighting Equipment 

Use of Fire Fighting Equipment for reasons other than fighting fires is up to the discretion of the Fire 
Chief. 
 

 
Freedom Town Meeting House 

Use of the Old Freedom Meeting House by anyone is subject to the discretion of the Select Board. 
 
 
Sandy Pond Boat Landing and Swimming Area   

The Boat Landing is there for trailers to be able to launch and remove boats. Swimming is not allowed 

at the Boat Landing.  

Swimming is allowed in front of Sandy Pond Dam, and along the grassy area beyond the dam.  

Any items brought into the Boat Landing or Swimming Area must be brought out when you leave. 

 Pets are allowed at all of the above sites, but only if they are on a leash at all times and under the 

control of their owner. Pet waste must be removed from these sites by the owner. 

 
Freedom Town Park 

Anyone wanting to use Mitchell Field and/or the Snack Shack at Freedom Town Park must make a 
request to the Recreation Committee. Reasonable use of the Playground, the Basketball Court, and the 
Pavilion is open to all during the daytime. Dogs and other pets are not allowed at the Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


